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25 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Reminder: teacher training dates 
 
 
As we move swiftly through this half-term, there is definitely lots of energy around and the school continues to be 
managing this current period of lockdown smoothly. We remain persistent in encouraging our students to ensure 
they are wearing masks around school when in corridors and communal areas and are pleased to see an 
increasing number continuing to wear them when they leave school and go out into the community.  I am 
grateful to all of you for being so supportive of this and careful in your approach to the situation.  
 
 
I would like to remind you that we have teacher training days on Friday 27th November and Monday 30th 
November. Therefore, the school will not be open to students on either of these days.  
 
 
This week, Heads of Year will also be writing to parents and carers with specific information relating to your 
child’s year group.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Cristina Taboada-Naya   
Headteacher 

http://www.nsg.northants.sch.uk/

